
Members of SC Ad Hoc Committee on Calendars (CoC) 
 

 
Faculty Volunteers: 
Margaret Bausch (ED/Special Edn & Rehabilitation Counseling) CHAIR 
Jonathan Allison (AS/English) 
David Atwood (AS/Chemistry) 
Ted Fiedler (AS/MCLLC) 
Andrew Hippisley (AS/English)  
Clayton Thyne (AS/Political Science) 
Sharon Lock (NU) 
 
 
Background: 
The SC was concerned about non-standard (summer) calendars being 
used in a handful of colleges. Specifically, SC members mentioned issues 
such as fees and billing, student enrollment, liability, grade entering, and 
the need for manual adjustments to accommodate such courses. The issue 
of course load calculation with six-week courses is also something this 
group could consider. 
  
The SC Ad Hoc Committee on Calendars (CoC) will likely be asked to 
report back to the SC by the end of the academic year, or early in 2012-13, 
to offer recommendations, etc. 
  
 
Charge: 
To explore whether four- and eight-week configurations during the summer 
were adequate and if not, propose what other configurations could be 
made. 
 
  


